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Request: 
 
I am writing to request details of all North Tyneside libraries footfall and number of issues 
for 2017.  
 
Please see attached document. 
 
Secondly I would like to request the 2017 budget for the libraries (broken down by branch) 
and the proposed cuts to each library as proposed for the council’s forthcoming financial 
plan 2018. 
 
The 2017/18 base budgets for North Tyneside libraries can be located on pages 391-421 
on the following internet link: 
 
http://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/sites/default/files/web-page-related-
files/Budget%20Book%20170616.pdf 
 
Proposed financial plan for 2018/19 is on the following internet link: 
 
http://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/sites/default/files/meeting/related-
documents/6%20GP%20Cult%20offer.pdf 
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